

Dear Jim,

11/17/74

After thinking about your suggestion to delay sending Bud the letter of which I told you I came to agree with your view that the timing will be better later and I'm delaying mailing it.

I have laid it aside and at some future date will mail it.

However, with these two newest evidences of surveillance and with his unilateral abandonment of what was to have been his first move, the effort to give him some backbone and lawyerly integrity will have to be made.

This is separate from the clear understanding he must have, that he is not to try to exploit me any more, whether it be by going off and not doing deadline work or by refusing to repay legitimate costs.

And other bullheadedness and stupidities.

Best,